
  
U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
Federal Transit 
Administration 
 
 
May 3, 2023 
 
Roy Nunnally, Director 
Asset Planning & Management Division 
Indiana Department of Transportation 
100 North Senate Avenue, Room N955-LP 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204-2216 
 
Re:  FY2022-2026 Indiana STIP Amendment 22-05, dated May 3, 2023 
      
Dear Mr. Nunnally: 
 
We have reviewed the State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) amendment request you 
submitted via correspondence dated May 3, 2023. This request adds projects pursuant to changes made to 
the State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) for the: 
 

• Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT)  
  

We have determined that the amendment to the STIP is financially constrained and consistent with the 
relevant statewide transportation plans. The projects were developed in accordance with the requirements 
of 23 CFR 450 and are exempt from the air quality conformity determination process. The project 
additions are approved for the FY2022-2026 STIP. 
 

If you have any questions concerning this STIP amendment approval, please contact Cecilia C. Godfrey 
at (312) 705-1268.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
R. Stewart McKenzie, AICP  
Director, Office of Financial Management & Program Oversight  
 
Enclosure:  FY2022-2026 INDOT STIP Amendment 22-05 Transit Table 
 
ecc: Jason Casteel, Office of Transit, Manager, INDOT 
 Angelica Salgado, FTA 
          Cecilia Crenshaw-Godfrey, FTA 
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